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Heather R. Smith-Carra writes article on
video game companies seeking DMCA
exemptions in IPWatchdog

Heather R. Smith-Carra examines why video game companies are seeking Digital
Millennium Copyright Act exemptions for online video game preservation in IPWatchdog.

Ms. Smith-Carra co-wrote the article with IPWatchdog editor Gene Quinn.

Click here to read the article.
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